From: Sandra Snabl

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 11:44 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: APS Oak Creek to McGuireville 69kV Transmission Line Project

To Forest Supervisor Aaron Mayville, Reviewing Officer, Regional Forester, 333 Broadway Blvd SE,
Albuquerque, NM, 87102

As residents of Cornville with property in The Village of Oak Creek we travel Beaverhead Flat Rd
constantly and make ample use of the trails beside it. Thus we strongly oppose the use of above-ground
poles on Beaverhead Flat Rd and in/into The Village of Oak Creek. This is a scenic recreation area
with tremendous value for the local people and local economy. Above ground poles will spoil the
beautiful views and create fire risk. If the power lines are necessary, they must be buried.

Thank you,

Signatures:

Sandra Meyers Snabl (lead)
Eric Snabl





